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Reasonable Modification Policy

Kings Area Rural Transit (KART) is committed to making reasonable modification/accommodations to any policies, practices and procedures to ensure the program is accessible.

Anyone who requires auxiliary aid or service for effective communication, or a modification of policies and procedures to participate in a  KART program, service or activity, should contact a KART Transit Assistant as soon as possible, but no later than 48 hours before the scheduled event.

KART is not required to take any action that would fundamentally alter the nature of its program or services, or impose any undue financial or administrative burden.

To make a request for a reasonable modification, please contact KART at 559.852.2692. Forms are also available for pick up at the following locations:

· Information Window at the Bus Terminal, 504 W. 7th Street, Hanford 

· KART Administration Office at 610 W. 7th Street, Hanford.

Complaints that a KART program, service or activity is not accessible to persons with disabilities should be directed to KART, Jami Holloway 559.852.2692.
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